
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

 

April 17, 2018 

 

The Orchard Park Public Safety Committee meeting was held on Tuesday, 

April 17, 2018, at 6:00pm, in the office of the Chief of Police, at the 

Municipal Center, 4295 South Buffalo Street, Orchard Park, New York 

14127. 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

PRESENT  EXCUSED 

Police Chief Mark Pacholec, Chairman  X 

Frank Wierbowski      X 

Barbara Bernard      X 

Ryan Crawford         X 

Dwight Mateer      X 

Dan Neaverth Jr.         X 

Andrew Slotman      X 

Jon McNatty      X 

Beverly Kirkpatrick, Secretary       X 

 

Chairman Pacholec called the meeting to order at 6:02pm. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

- Approved February minutes. 

- Andy Slotman to check on warning signs for Milestrip Rd. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

- Reviewed complaint made by Ryan Patterson complaint of speeding 

on Stonehenge.  Data from the speed sign showed no issues.  This will 

be directed to patrol for review. 

- Dwight Mateer discussed crosswalk education for yield to pedestrians 

on crosswalks regarding crosswalk on S. Lincoln. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:25pm.  The 

next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 15, 2018. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bev Kirkpatrick 

Secretary 

 


